Fiscal Year 2017 Tuition, Mandatory Student Fees, Residential Housing, and Food
Service Rates

TO: Vice Presidents, Deans, Department Heads and Directors
FROM: Ryan Nesbit, Vice President for Finance and Administration
RE: Fiscal Year 2017 Tuition, Mandatory Student Fees, Residential Housing, and Food Service Rates

The tuition rates, mandatory student fees, and housing and food service rates that were approved by the
Board of Regents at its April meeting to be assessed at the University of Georgia during FY 2017 can be found
at http://www.usg.edu/fiscal affairs/tuition and fees/. These rates will be effective with the Fall 2016
semester. Please note that UGA’s tuition and food services rates remained at FY 2016 levels, housing rates
increased by 3%, and UGA’s mandatory student fees are increasing by $6 per semester (less than 1%) as a
result of planned increases to the ConnectUGA fee to support the Athena system implementation.

cc: President Jere W. Morehead
Provost Pamela Whitten
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